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IN THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay
to the
Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

No. 289-13/MPP/OEA

[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL


The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Organization of American States–Chair of the Permanent Council–and respectfully requests that the presentation of a report on the general elections held on April 21, 2013, in the Republic of Paraguay be included on the order of business of the regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 1 this year.


In that regard, this Mission believes it important for the Permanent Council to receive the above report from Ambassador Martin Sannemann, who accompanied the electoral observation mission deployed by the OAS for the elections.


The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Organization of American States–Chair of the Permanent Council–renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., April 26, 2013

Organization of American States (OAS)

Chair of the Permanent Council

Washington, D.C.
MS - jeps
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